
We at Global Special Effects are proud to extend a free 
invitation to attend our 9th bi-annual technician training 
course. Each person who attends will leave with a wealth of 
information and be capable of utilizing some amazing special
effects for your next event or venue. You will gain valuable 
inside knowledge of our many special effects including our 
latest inventions; FLOGO’S Lite, our Scent Cannon and 
snow cannon! We are the “Willie Wonka Factory” of special 
effects and Francisco our owner is affectionately known as 
“The Snowman” *He also loves candy! You will be 
surrounded by the best special effects people in the world. It 
is a 2-day course and is located at our corporate 
headquarters in Lexington, Alabama on September 23rd and
24th. Each year our course fills up fast so don’t miss out-
register today! Please go to our website 
www.globalspecialeffects.com to register and to gain 
information on hotel accommodations and directions to our 
facility. If flying in you will want to fly into Huntsville 
International Airport. For further info contact 
Mike@globalspecialeffects.com. We look forward to seeing 
you at this really unique training class!

Sincerely,

Mike Giles
President
Global Special Effects
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